July 1, 1976

Almus Chancey, road agent, brought in bills. He was informed of the complaint of Mr. & Mrs. Hall. He agreed to do everything possible to correct the faults listed. The State road crew has promised to get the town a chemical toilet.

It was suggested the town road crew clean the parade route for the July 4 celebration and also to clean the picnic areas.

The Selectmen worked on the Beverly Marletta assessment.

The Selectmen had advertised for bids to take over on the resignation of Gardner LeBaron from the position of dump custodian, bids to be opened tonight. No bids were submitted.

Results of inspection: Michael Cote and Norman LaMarche, violation corrected; Arthur Houghton, Jr. - not wholly correct.